
 

MERRY CHRISTMAS AND  

A HAPPY NEW YEAR 
 

A big thank you goes to parents and their families for 

supporting Friends.  We hope you all have a wonderful 

Christmas holiday.  If anyone would like to join Friends in 

the New Year and be more involved with the events we organise we would be 

very happy for you to join us.  Listed below are the items Friends have been 

asked to fund since September, which amount to over £900 and items 

earmarked so far from January 2019.   

 

From September 2018 

 Bibles for our new Reception children     £50.00 

 Panto tickets and transport for Class One and Two   £461.56 

 Christmas tree lights        £20.00 

 5 Fire Tablets (one for each class and one for the office)    £125.00 

 Paint for wooden outdoor equipment and fencing   £147.30 

 Transport to Carol Service      £110.00 

 On-going float for class funding  (baking, crafts etc) 

 

Fund Raising Events 

 Quiz and Pie Night raised  £656.69 

 Christmas Raffle   to be confirmed 

 Movie Night    to be confirmed 

 

From January 2019 (costs to be confirmed) 

 Whole school science visit (Spring 2019)  

 Landscaping etc for the area where the mobile was sited (the full extent 

of what this area will be made into is still being considered) 

 The Image Theatre – (in school on 31 January) 

 Annual subscription for My Maths (Classes 2, 3 & 4)  (last year £215) 

 Annual subscription for Twinkl (used by all staff) (last year £68) 

 Transport for KS2 Residential 

Please email admin@antrobus.cheshire.sch.uk if you would like 

to join Friends or have any suggestions/ideas to help raise 

funds for school.  Thank you. 
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